
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Business Owner / HR Manager: 

 

As a local employer, I know that time is money.  In addition, ensuring your employees 

have access to quality health care is good for them and for your company.  That’s why I 

want to tell you about Care Point Health and Wellness Center, located at the 

intersection of South Monroe and Magnolia.   

 

We are a beautiful, new, health care facility that can serve as a one-stop shop for your 

employees’ health care needs.  At Care Point, your employees can see a health care 

provider, have lab work done, x-rays taken, counseling provided and pick up their 

prescriptions all in one place.  That ensures they arrive back at work in a timely manner, 

having taken care of all their health care needs.  Care Point also accepts all insurance 

plans, as well as individuals without insurance. 

 

Equally important, we provide a Care Point van that will come to your workplace to pick 

up the employee, take them to Care Point, and deliver them back to your workplace.  

 

This Care Point Toolkit is designed to make it easy for you to share information about 

the area’s newest health care solution with your employees.  In addition, we would like 

to provide you with a private tour of the new facility, so you can see first-hand the 

difference we can make in the lives of your employees and your bottom line.  Simply call 

or email Patty Ballantine, Chief Operating Officer, at 

pballantine@carepointwellness.com or call her at (850) 354-8765, extension 157.  You 

can also visit our website at carepointwellness.com and/or take an online visit to the 

facility through this link carepointwellness.com/about to see a 360-degree short video 

tour of the facility. 

 

We look forward to introducing you to the region’s most convenient and comprehensive 

health care facility – Care Point. 

 

Sincerely, 

Rob Renzi 

CEO 
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